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All customers, visitors and contractors to the Australian Liquidity Centre (ALC) are required to wear a face mask.  

As part of its management of the COVID-19 pandemic, ASX has updated its ALC access policy and now requires all 
customers, visitors and contractors to use face masks while onsite at the ALC. This is in line with current NSW Health 
advice, which recommends the use of face masks in indoor settings where physical distancing is hard to maintain, or 
where there is a higher risk of transmission, such as customer-facing venues and premises.  

As with previously adopted preventative measures and protocols, this decision is designed to protect the health and 
safety of customers and employees and to ensure the ongoing integrity and reliability of ASX operations. 

We continue to thank our customers and stakeholders for their ongoing support. 

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW 

Effective from Thursday 6 August, it is a condition of entry into the ALC that all customers, contractors and visitors 
wear a face mask while inside the building. Those with an underlying medical condition are exempt. Face masks will be 
available for those who don’t have one.  

We kindly ask that you do not to enter ASX premises if you: 

a. are unwell or experiencing any cold or flu-like symptoms,  

b. are awaiting a COVID-19 test result,  

c. have travelled to Victoria in the past fortnight, or been in close contact with visitors from Victoria over the 
past fortnight, or 

d.  have visited a declared COVID-19 hotspot  on the dates and times specified by NSW Health.  

WHAT DO YOU NEED TO DO 

If you prefer to wear your own mask, please ensure that you bring this with you to gain entry to ALC. ASX will provide 
a mask if you do not have your own.  

ASX reserves the right to refuse entry to any person who we suspect may pose a health risk to other persons in the 
building. 

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORT  

We continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation closely and will communicate further updates as appropriate.   

ASX is mindful of the responsibility we have to our customers, employees, issuers, investors, regulators and the 

broader economy to actively manage risk and ensure the operational resiliency of our services. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/latest-news-and-updates

